
For Your Info: 
 

Village President:  David Tarr 

Board members:   

Shaun Hiemstra, John Klosterman 

Rick Peterson, Daniel Redeker,  

Richard Vollbrecht,  

Mike Walgenbach 
 

Village Clerk:   

Corinne Vande Zande 

115 N. Center St.  

Phone: 346-5415 

Clerk’s Office Hours: Mon-Fri. 

8:30 am-noon & 1-4:30 pm 
 

Village Meetings  
are held the 2nd Monday  
of each month and are  

open to the public.  
The Utility meeting begins  
at 7:00 pm with the regular  
meeting immediately after.  

 

Village meeting agendas,  
minutes and notices  

are posted at the Village Hall,  
Library and Post Office.  

 

Website Address: 
www.villageofbrandon.com 

 

Email: 
clerkofbrandon@centurytel.net 

 

Public Works Department: 

(DPW Director, Vance Henning) 

920-346-5492 
 

Police Department: 

(Chief, Gary Durkee) 

920-346-5555 

 

Food Pantry: April 15 

Call 920-273-9196 for pickup details. 
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Go to Brandon’s website: 
www.villageofbrandon.com 
for all current notifications! 

Due to the COVID-19 situation,  
the annual Easter Egg Hunt  
will not take place.  
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March 17 Brandon Red Cross 
Blood Drive 

 

45 Donors & 51 units collected! 

Notables: Patricia Abbs 4 gallons 
and Bob Basler 30 gallons 

 

Thank you to volunteers  
Charlene Kamphuis, Gloria Mulder,  

Jay Smit and to Bethel Church.   
 

Peace Church in Rosendale-May 19 
Bethel Church in Brandon-July 21 

 

Judith Henker & Sue Vande Kolk 
Co-coordinators 

 

Spring Election 
        Tuesday, April 7 
  Polls Open 7 am-8 pm 

 

To comply with COVID-19 social distancing 
standards, residents are urged to  

go online and request an absentee ballot: 
www.myvote.wi.gov 

If you are unable to vote online, please  set 
up an appointment with the Village Clerk.   

Absentee ballots must be received by  
April 7.  They can be mailed or dropped 

in the drop box at the Village Hall.   

 
 

 
 

Brush Pickup at 
curb to begin, 

weather  
permitting: 

 

 At curb 7 am 
on Tuesdays 

 

 No 55 gallon 
containers! 

 35 gallon bins 
are acceptable.  

 Containers & 
bags under 50 
pounds!! 

 

Tornado  
Awareness  

Week: 
APRIL 13—17 

 

The statewide  
mock tornado  
warnings will  

occur Thursday, 
April 16 at 
1:45 pm &  
6:45 pm.  
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